

City of Grand Island

Tuesday, November 24, 2015 Council Session

Item C-1

Recognition of Grand Island Wastewater Department Awards at Fall Conference

The Mayor and City Council will recognize the Grand Island Wastewater Department for receiving the Nebraska Water Environmental Association (NWEA) Scott Wilbur Award and the Silver Safety Award during the 2015 APWA (American Public Works Association), NWEA (Nebraska Water Environment Association) and AWWA (American Water Works Association) Fall Conference.

The NWEA Safety Award recognizes organizations for their excellence in accident prevention and the way they promote safety in their facilities (meetings, materials, program, safety updates, etc.).

The Scott Wilbur Award recognizes well-operated facilities within the State of Nebraska.

Dallas Powell, Laboratory Technician received the Laboratory Analyst Excellence Award. It is a National Award issued by the Water Environment Association (WEF). The Laboratory Analyst Award recognizes individuals for outstanding performance, professionalism and contributions to the water quality analysis profession.

Congratulations on a job well done.

Staff Contact: Mayor Jeremy Jensen



